
Visitor Guidelines

Prior to Visiting
In order to ensure the safety of our visitors, students, faculty and staff, tours will be limited to four (4) 
visitors per party including the student and two (2) families per tour with a maximum of nine (9) guests 
per tour group. To view available tour dates and times, please visit monmouth.edu/visit. Upon  
registration for a tour, you will be asked several questions pertaining to the current visit guidelines. 
Should we have any questions regarding your responses to the questions specific to COVID-19,  
you will be contacted directly by an admission representative to discuss your visit request. We ask  
that you please not bring any additional guests beyond those who are registered. If you are showing 
any symptoms of COVID-19, please do not travel to campus for your scheduled tour. Please allocate 
approximately 90 minutes for your visit.

Arriving on Campus
Please arrive at the admission welcome table outside of the Great Hall at least 10 minutes prior to 
your visit. The best entrance to use is the Norwood Avenue entrance, marked “E” on our campus map. 
Please park in lot 11 or 12 only, where an admission representative will greet you. 

When you arrive on campus, you will be asked to complete a COVID-19 symptom questionnaire and 
have your temperature taken. We will check all guests’ temperatures upon arrival; if any member of 
your party shows a temperature of 100.4 degrees Fahrenheit or higher, you will be asked to reschedule 
your tour. 

Your campus tour will consist of an approximately 60-min walking tour of campus, led by an admission 
counselor or student ambassador, and will give you a look outside the academic and residential areas 
of campus and inside two key campus buildings, the Great Hall on Shadow Lawn and the OceanFirst 
Bank Center. At this time we are unable to show inside our residence halls, per state guidelines.

Health & Safety
During your visit, face coverings will be required at all times for all guests over the age of two.  
Hand sanitizer will be available. Student ambassadors will maintain 6 feet of distance from tour groups 
and will wear both face coverings and personal microphones to ensure the best possible experience, 
while adhering to health and safety guidelines. 

Questions?  
If you have any questions, we encourage you to call our office (732-571-3456) at any time to speak 
with an admission representative. You may also reach us at admission@monmouth.edu or visit  
monmouth.edu/visit for updates to our campus visit offerings.


